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April 2-6 Spring Break  
April 9 School resumes 
April 11 PTO Meeting     6:15 p.m., TES 
April 13 Husky Rally   
April 20 NO SCHOOL 
April 27 Husky Rally   

LOOKING AHEAD . . . . . 
May 9 KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION for 2018-19 school year 5:00-7:00 p.m.  TES 
	

	
	
 
There are several programs in Lincoln County School District #2 that have been paid for with 
21st Century Community Learning Centers (21CCLC) money, including: Swim-N-Learn, 
GOFASA, Mastery Camp, Gearing Up for Kindergarten Preschool, Morning Fitness, and STEM 
classes offered through Etna Enrichment Express and Dry Creek Academy. We do have 
funding to continue these programs in 2018-2019, but it may not be available after that.  If you 
have any questions or suggestions, please contact Christine Turner (cturner@lcsd2.org,  
307-880-2583). 
 
	

	
Parents	and	other	guests	joining	us	for	lunch:	
Please	sign	up	by	9:00	a.m.,	to	ensure	proper	amount	of	food.		Call	the		
school	at	885-2380	to	be	included	in	the	count.		Exact	change	is	needed	for	the	
transaction.		Guest	lunch	is	$3.80	
	

Success at the Next Level 
Through the ABC’s of Education 
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FRESH FRUIT AND VEGETABLE PROGRAM: Did you know that 
the students at Thayne Elementary have a fruit or vegetable snack 
every day, provided through the Fresh Fruit and Vegetable 
Program?  It’s a great opportunity for students to taste a wide 
variety of produce including items such as Santa Claus melons, 
Jicama, Forelle pears, grape tomatoes, apples, carrots, etc.  As well 
as tasting the fruits and vegetables, students learn about each item.  
For example:  Did you know . . . raspberries are sold by color not 
variety.  Or, how to pick a good watermelon . . . turn over. The 
underside of the melon should have a creamy yellow spot from 
where it sat on the ground and ripened in the sun.  For more 
information about the FFVP, contact Sue Helm at the District Office.  
 
 

 
PLEASE WALK YOUR STUDENT INTO THE BUILDING WHEN THEY 
ARRIVE TARDY.   
It is an important factor in ensuring their safe arrival and in getting the correct 
lunch tally.  
 
 

 
	

	
Husky Helpers Are Awesome Examples!! 
Congratulations	to	our	newest	Husky	Helpers~~~ 
	
Brook	Sudbeck	
Bryan	Bravo	
Myla	Simpson	
Morgan	McGee	

Stryker	Suter	
Maggie	Baki	
Kya	Heiner		
Hanne	Opitz	

	

	
	
 
NURSE NOTES  
Skyla	Hamilton-Holderman,	RN,	BSN	
Feel	free	to	call	with	questions:	885-7110	
	
Public	Health	in	partnership	with	LCSD#2	is	providing	a	kindergarten	vaccination	
clinic	for	your	convenience	at	kindergarten	registration.	
	
We	will	 be	offering	 the	DTaP	 (Tetanus,	Diphtheria,	 Pertussis),	 IPV	(Polio),	MMR	
(Measles,	 Mumps,	 Rubella),	 and	 Varicella	 (chickenpox)	 vaccines,	 which	 are	
required	 for	 entry	 into	 kindergarten.	 This	 clinic	 is	 a	 public	 service	 provided	 by	
LCSD#2	and	Lincoln	County	Public	Health	with	vaccines	provided	by	the	Wyoming	
Department	of	Health’s	Vaccines	for	Children	Program.	
	
Vaccination	is	the	safest	and	most	effective	way	to	protect	your	students	from	
many	serious	and	potentially	fatal	diseases.		To	protect	as	many	students	as	
possible,	Lincoln	County	Public	Health	has	scheduled	an	immunization	clinic	for:	

	
Wednesday,	May	9th:	Thayne	Elementary	5:00	-	7:00	p.m.	

	
This	clinic	is	in	conjunction	with	KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION for the 2018-19 school year. We	will	have	
Vaccine	 Information	 Statements,	 Notice	 of	 Privacy	 Practices	 and	 consent	 forms	 available.	We	 can	 only	
immunize	properly	if	we	have	your	child/children's	previous	immunization	records,	so	please	make	
sure	to	have	those	with	you.	We	accept	most	insurance	(we	are	in	network	with	Blue	Cross	Blue	Shield,	
Cigna,	 Medicaid,	 and	 United	 Healthcare	 -	 all	 others	 are	 considered	 out	 of	 network).	 Please	 bring	 your	
insurance	cards	with	you.	The	vaccine	itself	is	free	of	charge;	however,	we	do	ask	for	an	administration	fee	
of	$20	per	shot		(even	so,	we	do	not	turn	anyone	away	because	of	inability	to	pay).	
	

Please	take	advantage	of	this	opportunity	to	get	your	kindergarten	student's	immunizations	up	to	
date.	If	you	have	any	questions,	please	call	Lincoln	County	Public	Heath	at	885-9598.	Thank	you.	
 


